
Ref No- Cir/RBS/2020-21/No.19 Date- 14.08.2020

To: Parents (Class 1 Satellite and Santej to Class 10)

From: The Principal

Subject: Invitation for Independence Day

Dear Parents and Students

Greetings!

As India celebrates its 74th Independence day on 15th August 2020, we would like you to join the
Redbricks Community on a virtual platform for a short programme, the details of which are
mentioned below:

Event Timing: 9:30 am to 9:50 am

Virtual Platform: Google Meet

Meet Link:

https://stream.meet.google.com/stream/1e03c223-b730-4902-b457-48ac80d5c1a7

Best regards,

Mrs. Sutapa Mishra

Principal

Redbricks School

https://stream.meet.google.com/stream/1e03c223-b730-4902-b457-48ac80d5c1a7

